
Notification of Changes to the OhioHealth HMO, 

Southern Ohio HMO, and Northern Ohio HMO ACA 

Networks  
 

Starting with the 2024 plan year, Medical Mutual is renaming the OhioHealth HMO, Southern 

Ohio HMO, and Northern Ohio HMO networks that we use for our Affordable Care Act (ACA) 

plans offered to individuals in certain counties. 

 

These three networks are being combined and renamed to the MedMutual Individual HMO 

network. If you are currently an OhioHealth HMO, Southern Ohio HMO, and/or Northern Ohio 

HMO network provider under your existing provider agreement, you will continue to be a 

network provider in the renamed MedMutual Individual HMO network. The terms and 

conditions of your participation, including terms related to reimbursement, will remain the same 

under the network’s new name. 

  

Please advise your staff of these changes since members in these plans will have identification 

cards with the new network name. 

 

The Network Products Section of Section 11, Administrative and Plan Guidelines, of the 

Provider Manual will be updated to reflect these network name changes. 

 

Questions concerning these changes should be directed to your local provider contracting 

office at 1-800-625-2583. 

 

 

 


